
MOKENA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

2023 BUSINESS SCARECROW CONTEST
We are excited to announce our second annual Mokena Chamber of Commerce

Scarecrow Invasion Contest for businesses! This is a great opportunity to
showcase your creativity and attract customers to your business. All businesses

are welcome to participate in this fun-filled event. You can create your own unique
scarecrow using any materials you like and display it outside your business.       

The contest will run from Monday, October 9 to October 31, 2023. 

Our staff will be visiting each participating business to leave a QR code sign next to
your scarecrow which will show people where to vote for their favorite on

Facebook. The top three scarecrows with the most “likes” will win first, second, and
third place. Winners will receive a special prize and bragging rights as the best

scarecrow decorator in town! So, let's start decorating!

If you will be participating, please email the chamber office at
chamber@mokena.com or call us at 708-479-2468 so we can come out and

take a photo for the Facebook voting contest!
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